
From: zhirong wei 
Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 2:23 PM 
To: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: About development application 

Dear officers 

I’m resident of 49 Arten Ave . I’ve received the letter about the development applications 
for lands described as part of Lots 53 and 54 of plan 1931 and municipally known as 
10684 and 10692 Yonge street. The applications seek to permit a high density 
residential development comprised of a 28 Storey rental apartment building consisting 
of 284 residential units. 

I don’t agree this project. My family chose to live in the community because this is a 
quiet and peace community, there is no high density residential building nearby. If the 
high density residential development will be permitted, our dwelling environment will be 
worsen seriously than before. Our community will be Crowded noisy and no peace  

Only the owner of Sabella Ridge Estates will obtain benefit, but all the other community 
residents’ benefit will be harmed, It is unfair. The high density residential don’t 
harmonize with the environment, 

We request the officers of Richmond hill should reject this development application. 

Best regards to you. 

Zhirong Wei 

7 June 2020 
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